
 
 

HILLSDALE CEMETERY  

SPRING CLEAN UP 

 
To preserve the proper appearance of the Cemetery,  

a clean up will take place the week of  

Monday, April 14, 2014 – Wednesday, April 16, 2014 
 

As per By-Law 78-2008 

 
Clean Up Day: All Interment Right Holders are required to remove wreaths, flowers, etc. to facilitate 

the clean-up. 

(due to the scheduling of Easter this year, the clean-up week has been shortened, we ask that items being 

placed for Easter Remembrance not be done so until  

after Wednesday, April 16
th

 , thank you) 

 
We appreciate your assistance with this clean up, please be advised that removed items in good 

condition, will be temporarily stored at the Cemetery Garage area. Owners are encouraged to pick items 

up from this area, they will be held here until May 2, 2014 

 

Items Placed on Graves: Artificial wreaths without glass or plastic covers may be placed on the lot 

after April 16
th

, provided they are securely fastened to the monument.  Where there is no monument, it 

shall be mounted on a stand of at least 30 inches (76.2cm) high and securely anchored to the ground. 

 

Solar Lights: all Solar Lights must be removed by April 1
st
 of each year. Solar Lights are only 

permitted at the Cemetery from November 1
st
 – April 1

st
. 

 

 Decoration Day Sunday June 8
th

 1:30pm  

- Service of remembrance will take place starting 1:30pm at Hillsdale Cemetery in Section B, a 

reception will follow at 2:30 pm at Victoria Hall. 

 

  

Thank you for your co-operation, if you have any questions please feel free to contact the Municipal Office at 

519-882-2350 

 

       
Joe Adams 

Director of Operations 


